
Good Morning, 

As a response to the Governor’s Executive Order regarding expiring licenses, please 
see revised DMH guidance for community licenses: 

·       Providers and Licensed Entities who's Licenses have recently expired or will 
be expiring  or are facing Corrective Order (deficiencies), DMH Community 
Licensing will extend these Licenses for a period of 90 days after the termination 
of the State of Emergency as well as non-health and safety deficiencies.   

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 617-851-8729 or Jay Potter 
at 508-975-1245. 

  

Thank you 

Kim 

  

Kim Clougherty 

Director of Community Services 

Department of Mental Health 

25 Staniford Street 

Boston, MA 02144 

  

Office Phone: 617-626-8164 

Cell Phone: 617-851-8729 

Fax: 617-626-8077 
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